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Dear Mayor & Council, City of New Westminster:

We are residents living on Second Street in New Westminster and whole-heartedly support the Heritage Revite 
Agreement project under consideration at 328 Second Street. I do hope you see fit to approve it as-is and allow 
construction to proceed.

We have looked at the plans on the site signage as well as the website.  This looks to be a major upgrade of the 
current property while keeping the feel for the surrounding homes.  Most importantly it will bring new residents to 
our neighbourhood which makes the community better for us all.

Again, we support this project in whole.

Sincerely,
Richard, Shannon and Sophie Patterson
Residents’
### Second Street New Westminster

ON TABLE          C-10
Public Hearing
May 30, 2022
re: Item 3

mailto:Clerks@newwestcity.ca

